
August 22, 1972 

Rabbi Gilbert Klaperman 
N.Y. Conference for Soviet Jewry 
11 West 42nd st. 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Gil: 

The emclosed speaks for itself. I thought your organization 

would be interested, especially since Rabbi Schapira, the father, 

specifically requested that I contact the N.Y. group dealing with 

Soviet Jewry to intercede on behalf of his son. 

All best whshes, 

RNLsaw NORMAN LAMM


